
MMHSL Report to the MHSLA Board – May 27, 2014 

Since the March 2014 MHSLA Board Meeting, MMHSL has met once as a group. All agenda items at this 
meeting were related to the 2014 MHSLA Conference/Local Arrangements.  

Significant progress has been made in the areas of: conference registration, the conference website, 
conference events, education programming, publicity, and AV. Please refer to the Local Arrangements 
Board report for more detail.  

MMHSL will be meeting again in June and will travel to Mount Pleasant for our July meeting.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
Heidi Schroeder 
MMHSL Representative to the MHSLA Board 


